
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 
13th December 2024 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 
It’s been lovely to return to a bit of 

normality this week after having to 

close the school to break the cycle of flu 

infection. A big thank you to you all for 

your understanding and also for your 

message of support. Thank you also to 

the staff who came in and scrubbed 

every inch of the school to make sure 

there were no lingering germs!  

 
Christmas events are fully underway in 

school and today we had a visit from 

Santa to classes 1 and 2. He wanted to 

say hello and make sure all the children 

had finished writing their Christmas lists 

and he handed out a selection box for 

everyone.  

Thank you to the people who donated 

the selection boxes to school: 

Andre & Faye Bianco from  

Hippo warehouse, 

Alexandra Thornton, Head of  

Consultancy at Human Alchemy & Mr & 

Mrs Samociuk  

 
Eddi Emily  

Great joining in with 
the Nativity  

Super Nativity writing 
and pictures 

Tom  Amber 

Always being positive Amazing focus and 
resilience in maths 

Annie Hadi 

Always putting 100% 
effort in to all subjects 

Wonderful contributions 
in all lessons 

Chloe Elliot 

Making improvements 
in her English  

Making good progress in 
reading 

 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 94.5% 

Class 1 95.7% 

Class 2 93.3% 

Class 3 95.0% 

Class 4 94.5% 

 

 

Dates this half term: 
 

Monday 16th December – Sponsored Santa Dash/Christmas Carols 

Tuesday 17th December – Class 1 & 2 Christmas Party  

Wednesday 18th December – Class 4 Christmas Party 

Wednesday 18th December – 9.30 & 1.30 Class 1 & 2 Nativity  

Thursday 19th December – Christmas Dinner Day  

Thursday 19th December – Class 4 Christmas Party 

Friday 20th December – Class 3 Christmas Party 

Friday 20th December – School Closes Christmas 

Monday 6th January – Training Day  

Tuesday 7th January – School reopens 
 

 

 

 

 
 

C1 Raffy For displaying our half 
term’s value of Trust   

 

C2 Jessica 

C3 Sophie  

C4 Alexander 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 
  

House points 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 178 27 

Lotherton 116 33 

Parlington 65 25 

Hazlewood 160 31 

 

Message from the PTA 

Nativity 
We will be selling tea, coffee and 

juice at the Nativity performances on 

Wednesday.  We will also be selling 

raffle tickets - the staff have kindly 

put together 2 Christmas Hampers.  

All money raised will be put towards 

our new Trim Trail. 

£10,000 
 

£1682.29 
Halloween Raffle 
Halloween Disco 

Tempest Photography 
Cauliflower Cards 

Bags2School 
Northern Power Grid 

Go Fund Me 

 
www.gofundme.com/f/aberford-c-of-

e-primary-school-get-a-new-trim-trail 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.gofundme.com/f/aberford-c-of-e-primary-school-get-a-new-trim-trail
http://www.gofundme.com/f/aberford-c-of-e-primary-school-get-a-new-trim-trail

